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WILLIAM P. HOBBY
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR February 23, 1973

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

Thank you very much for your correspondence recommending
the appointment of Dr. Clopilde Garcia to the Constitutional
Revision Commission. Your bringing this recommendation
to my attention is appreciated.

The key to success in revising our 1876 Constitution
and in receiving public approval of the revision lies
in the selection of the right people to sit on the
Constitutional Revision Commission. We must endeavor
to obtain representation from each sector of our society
so that the views of all our citizens are properly con-
sidered.

Dr. Garcia's qualifications for appointment to the
Constitutional Revision Commission speak for themselves
and I can assure you that your recommendation will be
given the most serious, personal consideration.

Sincerely,

PA


